
Worshipping Despite a Pandemic 

The Buzz 

The surge in Covid-19 cases in NSW has left 

us following new restrictions for the safety of 

the community. Singing has been temporarily 

cancelled, communion has been modified and 

infection control protocols are being strictly 

followed. Despite this, services are still going 

strong!  
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Wearing masks, sanitising hands 

and following the 4 square metre 

rule are now the norm 

Above: Terry mans the 

door, making sure all 

congregants sign in 

After a gap, the much missed 

post-service morning tea is back 

on, with Covid-safe measures in 

place. A hot cuppa in the warm 

sunshine and a friendly chat — 

and if you’re lucky Jesse may 

throw in some home-grown     

lemons and oranges! 

Covid-safe conversations! 



Using Their Gifts to Serve Others 
1 Peter 4:10 

A big thank-you to our volunteers, Ken 

and Allen, for all the hard work they put in 

to keep the gardens around our church 

well-maintained.  

The faithful volunteers at 

the op-shop, under the 

guidance of Barbara and 

Sally, have continued to 

serve the community and 

extend a hand to those in 

need. Open from 8am to 

1pm, Mon-Fri, and taking 

all Covid precautions, they have been a blessing not only to the 

community through recent crises, but also overseas, donating 

clothes to ’One Ten’ for those in need outside Australia. Thank you 

for your  efforts! 

With the restructuring of the ministry 

in Frederickton, Jesse has initiated a 

service in Macleay Valley House every 

4th Sunday, followed by a lunch at the 

Fredo pub. Everyone is welcome to join 

the lunch to help keep the fellowship 

alive in Fredo. Here’s a wonderful 

opportunity 

to ‘break 

bread        

together’    

outside the 

church    

building!   

Fredo Pub Lunch 


